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ROAD WORKS ADVISORY 
 

FRIDAY, MAY 12
th

, 2017 
AND 

 SATURDAY, MAY 13
th

, 2017 
 

RUDYARD ROAD 
JUST EAST OF HELMCKEN ROAD 

 
 
 
Please be advised that the Town will be carrying out road works on Rudyard Road, just 
east of Helmcken Road, on Friday, May 12th and Saturday, May 13th, 2017. Traffic 
control will be in place and alternating traffic will be in effect.  
 
During construction, emergency vehicles will be treated with utmost priority and will have 
immediate access as required. Traffic Control Persons will be situated in the work zone 
to assist pedestrians and cyclists. 
 
We recommend the use of an alternate route if at all possible. 
 
We ask that you lower your speed and use caution when travelling past the work zone. 
 
 
 
 


